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Great Lakes Recovery Centers Job Fair   

 
Negaunee, MI:  Great Lakes Recovery Centers, Inc. (GLRC) will be holding its first job fair in Negaunee, 
Michigan on December 7th from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  The GLRC Job Fair will take place at the new John Kivela 
Center, 100 Malton Road, Negaunee. 
 
The GLRC Job Fair is open to all individuals seeking employment with the agency.  Current job openings are 
available for individuals with a high school diploma, Bachelor’s Degree or Master’s Degree.  There are both 
full-time and part-time positions open.  GLRC hiring staff from various programs will be available to perform 
onsite interviews during the GLRC Job Fair.  Positions are currently open in the following areas:  Residential 
Treatment, Outpatient Services, Day Treatment Program, Medical Services, Financial and Billing.  For a full 
listing of open positions, please visit our website at www.greatlakesrecovery.org/about-glrc/employment. 
 
‘As we are looking to fill several open positions,’ said Derrick DePetro, GLRC’s Children’s Services Director, ‘we 
are trying to think outside of the box with new ways to connect with people.  We want to give individuals the 
opportunity to come in and talk with us, learn about the open positions to help determine which position best 
meets the individuals passion, experience and skills.’   
 
For more information on the GLRC Job Fair, please contact hr@greatlakesrecovery.org.  To learn more about 
GLRC visit www.greatlakesrecovery.org or call 906 228-9696.   
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